
 

  

 

        

DECLARATION  

                        Jan. 06th, 2021 

We, Beijing Lepu Medical Technology Co.,Ltd, would like to inform you that our SARS-CoV-2 
Antigen Rapid Test Kit remain suitable for the detection of SARS-CoV-2 antigen even in the 
emergence of newly discovered variants including the United Kingdom variant and the South 
African variant. 

According to our investigation, several site mutations have occurred of the spike protein at 
positions of N501Y, E484K, K417N for UK and of N501Y, P681H,69-70 for SA. Since the 
recognition site of the raw materials used in our antigen test are the nucleocapsid protein 
different from mutation sites, we expect our products are theoretically able to detect variants 
including UK and SA. 

Meanwhile, we will promptly communicate any updates regarding SARS- CoV-2 Antigen Rapid 
Test Kit. In addition, we will continue our efforts to comply with high quality management 
standards and to maintains a consistent high quality management system to ensure customer’s 
satisfaction and product safety. If you have any questions, please contact our sales 
representative. 
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